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Abercorn News 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am very happy to be writing my first newsletter of the new school session.  This newsletter will provide 
you with up-to-date information in relation to Pastoral Care Year Heads and your son/daughter’s Student 
Tutor.   
 
Pastoral Care Year Head Information  
 
As you are all aware we have an excellent pastoral care system within the school, therefore it is important 
to know who your son/daughter’s Pastoral Care Year Head is.  Please do not hesitate to contact the school 
by telephone to discuss your son/daughter’s health and wellbeing.   
 
Pastoral Care Year Heads: 
  

S1 and class S1/2 Mrs Mackenzie 

2A Miss Campbell 

S3 Mr Connor  

S4 Mr Dorrian   

S5 Miss Campbell  

S6 Mr Shields  

 
Student Tutor’s  
 
In addition to a Pastoral Care Year Head, a pupil’s first point of contact will be their Student Tutor who they 
see for Student Tutor Time each morning (8.55-9.25 am) and who they can approach with any issues or 
concerns at any other point in the day.  This year they are as follows:   
 

1A – Ms Crawford 1B – Mr Close 1C – Ms Macintyre 

2A – Mrs Bennett S1/2 – Ms Forrester  

3A – Mrs Collie  3B – Mr Devlin  3C – Mrs Bowman/Miss Thomson 

4A – Miss Brown  4B – Mrs Johnston 4C – Mr Scougall  

5A – Mr Anderson 5B – Ms Walsh/Mrs Egan  

6A – Mrs Niedziolka/Ms 
O’Neill 

6B – Miss Jaffrey  

 
School Lunches  
 
School lunches are available in school at a cost of £1.90 per day or £9.50 per week.  If you are entitled to 
receive free school meals please ensure you have completed your application.  If you need to check this 
please contact the school office.  All young people are asked to eat their lunch in the dining area (including 
packed lunches) so that they can develop peer relationships and enhance their social skills.  Abercorn 
continues to be a health promoting school and we work with young people to make healthy choices, 
therefore I would ask you to think about the items that you give to your son/daughter for their 
snack/packed lunch to consider if there are healthier alternatives.   
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